CORA CU Boulder

From: Russell Moore

Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2014 10:28 AM
To: CORA CU Boulder

Subject: Fwd: APA CSW Site Visit Report
Importance: High

Here’s my 1 email to APA committee members.

Russell L. Moore, Ph.D.

Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs
Regent Administrative Center, Rm 360

040 UCB

University of Colorado, Boulder 80309-0040

ph. 303.492.5537

FAX 303.492.8861

Russell.moore@colorado.edu

This message may contain information that may be confidential or privileged. The information is intended
solely for the recipient and use by any other party is not authorized. If you are not the intended recipient, be
aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited.

Begin forwarded message:

From: Russell Moore <Rmoore@Colorado.EDU>

Subject: Re: APA CSW Site Visit Report

Date: November 18, 2013 at 5:11:40 PM MST

To: "Hardcastle, Valerie (hardcave)" <hardcave@ucmail.uc.edu>

Cc: Graeme R Forbes <graeme.forbes@colorado.edu>, Steven Leigh <steven.leigh@colorado.edu>,
Carla Fehr <carla.fehr@uwaterloo.ca>, Peggy DesAutels <peggy.desautels@gmail.com>

Dear Professor Hardcastle,

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your team's detailed report. | will be in touch shortly after | have a
chance to read the report and associated recommendations.

Thanks again for taking the time to address this important issue.

Sincerely,

Russ

Russell L. Moore, Ph.D.

Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs
Regent Administrative Center, Rm 360

040 UCB



University of Colorado, Boulder 80309-0040
ph. 303.492.5537

FAX 303.492.8861
Russell.moore@colorado.edu

This message may contain information that may be confidential or privileged. The information is
intended solely for the recipient and use by any other party is not authorized. If you are not the
intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this
information is prohibited.

On Nov 18, 2013, at 3:26 PM, Hardcastle, Valerie (hardcave) wrote:

Dear Prof Forbes, Provost Moore, and Dean Leigh:

Attached please find the final report for the American Philosophical Association's Committee on the Status of Women recent
site visit. | know that | speak for both Carla and Peggy as well as myself when | say that we stand ready to help you move
forward however we can.

All my best,
Valerie

Valerie Gray Hardcastle

Professor of Philosophy, Psychology, and Psychiatry & Behavior Neuroscience
Scholar-in-Residence, Weaver Institute for Law and Psychiatry

University of Cincinnati

<BoulderFinal.pdf>



